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Subject: Responsible Conduct in Research Training 
Date: January 7,2011 

5. If an individual is unable to attend the 19th or 20" face-to-face training, future training 
opportunities will be offered sometime in the Spring 201 1. Not attending the January face-to- 
face training will in no way prohibit anyone from submitting proposals. 

6. Please note that in January 2010 NSF required the AOR (me) certify that UAHuntsville has an 
RCR plan and is conducting RCR training. February 12, 2010, caused a delay. NIH is now 
requiring the same effective January 201 1. UAHuntsville is in the process of building our RCR 
Program and it is our goal to have the personnel and courses in place so that anyone at anytime 
can complete their requirement. However, in the interim we encourage you to make use of every 
opportunity to complete your requirement when training is offered. 

7. Until the Compliance Officer is hired, the OSP will coordinate and track RCR training for 
UAHuntsville. If you have any questions regarding training requirements or the number of hours 
you have completed, please contact me at greeneg'@uah.edu or ext. 2657 or Susan Phelan at 
susan.phelani@uah.edu or ext. 3747. 

I apologize for any confusion I may have caused. If you have additional questions or concerns, 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 


